
 

 

 

 

 

 

We hope you managed to have a lovely break. What a busy term this is going to be 

covering our two mini topics. The children will be getting very messy on the run up to 

and during December, so please don’t put anything expensive on your child to wear!! 

 

Spinney-Pre School 

Newsletter 

6th November – 20th December 2023 

Facebook - SpinneyPreSchool 

Email – spinneypreschool@gmail.com 

Website – www.spinneypreschool.co.uk 

Please look on the above for information on what your child will be/have been 

doing on daily/weekly basis 

This terms topic is 

Owl Babies/Christmas 
Which covers “Understanding the 

World/Mathematical Development”. 

The children will be looking at owls and 

how/where they live etc. They will be doing lots 

of number work and ordering owls into their 

correct sizes. 

A visit to Liverpool Museum/Ferry ride and a trip on a train 

The Nativity  
Friday 15th December 2023 

The children will be taking part in Pre School’s Christmas Nativity play. We will be holding 

this in St Michaels with St Thomas Church, details to follow.   

                                                           

 

Friday 8th December is Christmas 

jumper day in aid of ‘Save the 

Children’  

  

Christmas Bingo 5th December 2023 

  Pre-School will be holding our Annual bingo, at St 

Basil’s club everyone is welcome. (Information to 

follow) 

 


